
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Murrell Smith <murrell@leeandmoise.com>

Date: 8/4/2014 11:32:20 AM
Subject: FW: Murrell

Murell,
Are you referring to the Sumter Area Transportation Study (SUATS) Planning Committee? 
KV

-----Original Message-----
From: Philpott, Katie
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 11:17 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Murrell

Is Representative Smith referring to the Sumter Area Transportation Study (SUATS) Planning 
Committee?

Thanks,

Katie Philpott
Office of the Governor
Director of Boards and Commissions
1205 Pendleton St. 
Columbia, SC 29201 
803-734-5086

mailto:Veldran,%2520Katherine
mailto:murrell@leeandmoise.com

